
 

 

Dear Participants, 

 

This note is to thank you for your interest and participation in a presentation by 

UNCTAD’s Investment Division during the Annual Forum on Business and Human 

Rights, held at the Palais des Nations on December 4 and 5, 2012.  

 

As a follow-up to this meeting, we would like to remind you that the Investment 

Policy Framework for Sustainable Development (IPFSD) formed the crux of our 

presentation, and that the IPFSD has been designed as a “living document”.  “IPFSD 

online” establishes an interactive open-source platform that will enable stakeholders 

to exchange views and experiences in order to stimulate critical assessment of the 

guidelines and help us to continuously improve them for the benefit of all. In this light, 

we would be very pleased to see your comments, suggestions and concerns posted 

there.  

 

The two very easy steps to post comments on the forum are listed below:  

 

1. Create and account on UNCTAD's Investment Policy Hub. 

2. Login to the website, and participate in general discussions, leave specific 

comments on the IPFSD and its individual parts, or suggest new topics for 

discussion.  

 

You also have the option to set up email alerts for specific discussion topics or 

sections of the IPFSD.  

 

Thank you again for your interest in IPFSD. We look forward to continuing the 

conversation at http://investmentpolicyhub.org!  

 

With best regards,  

 

UNCTAD’s IPFSD Team 

 

 

 

http://investmentpolicyhub.unctad.org/
http://investmentpolicyhub.org/

